
 

 
        

 
Parents/Guardians of the Graduating Class of 2025! 
 
Our first fundraiser is for Peak of the Market vegetables. Your graduating student is bringing 
home information for the Farm to School Fundraiser. This fundraiser is an excellent way to 
raise money. We receive 50% of the funds. All money raised will go to celebrating the 
graduating students of 2025.   
 
 
ALL ORDERS ARE TO BE COMPLETED ONLINE. (Instructions attached.) 
 

1) Please be sure to select JOHN TAYLOR COLLEGIATE and include the student's 
name. 

2) You will be responsible for distributing the packages of vegetables to the customers. 
Customers are not to come to the school to pick up their order as it will be under the 
graduating student’s name. We have no way to keep track of individual orders.  

3) “For the School” are bundles that YOU are ordering and will be delivered to the 
school. 

4) “For Donation” are bundles that will be donated to a local organization on your behalf 
– you do not need to pick these up. 

 
 
All orders MUST BE COMPLETED by OCTOBER 12TH.  
 
Pick up will be TUESDAY, OCTOBER  22nd from 3:30PM TO 4:45PM. 
 
Questions: Please contact Ms. Peters at karlen.peters@sjasd.ca 
 

 

 


